
 
 

 
 
 
 

Gapan City Association of Southern California (GAPASCA) 
 

2nd Anniversary – June 25, 2016 

 

I would like to congratulate the Gapan City Association of Southern California (GAPASCA) and 

its membership on its 2
nd

 Anniversary.  

The work this organization provides through its educational opportunities for disadvantaged 

students from the City of Gapan, Nueva Ecija in the Philippines, while connecting Filipino-

American descendants of Gapan in our community through cultural, social, religious, 

educational, and charitable events deserves to be commended. 

The Filipino-American community in Cerritos contributes to the rich diversity of my State 

Senate District and I am proud to represent them. Again, congratulations on this momentous 

occasion. I wish GAPASCA continued success in supporting these programs in our community 

and abroad in the upcoming year.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

TONY MENDOZA  

Senator, 32
nd

 District 


